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Approval of temporary street closings for Crossville Cruisers

SUMMARY:
The Crossville Cruisers are requesting that Main Street be closed on the 4th Saturday from April to
October for cruise-ins. The cost for City employees to close the streets and provide for safety is
approximately $600-750 per event.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:  Approve temporary street closings.
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